
	

	
 

 

 

     

 

	
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
																																																																																																															                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     
     
 

What	is	happening	next	week?	
	

Monday	
Aspire	Trust	Debate	Final	held	at		

Ash	Grove	
	

Final	KS2	Sports	Club	
	
	

Wednesday	
KS2	Music	Concert	at	2.30pm	

Moss	Rose	Partnership	Meeting	
	

Thursday	
Ash	Grove	Talent	Show	Final	

9.30am	
	

Friday	
Final	Feedback	Friday	

	
		

Events	from	the	last	week		
w/c	16.7.18	

	
*Year	6	spent	a	very	muddy	day	at		

Manley	Mere.	
	

*The	Nursery	children	had	their	very	own	
World	Cup	Tournament.	

	
*Thanks	to	all	parents	and	carers	who	
joined	us	in	school	for	Sports	Day.	

	
*	Reception	Class	had	a	fantastic	time	at	
Lower	Moss	Wood.	Thanks	to	all	parents	
and	carers	who	joined	the	children	on	the	

trip.	
	

*Year	5	made	us	all	very	proud	with	their	
confidence	and	enthusiasm	at	the	

Macclesfield	Academy		
Youth	Speaks	Tournament.	

	
*A	warm	welcome	was	extended	to	our	
Reception	parents	on	Monday	evening.		

	
*Year	6	enjoyed	another	Forest	School	
enrichment	session	with	Ranger	Dan.	

	
*Year	1	had	a	brilliant	afternoon	learning	

how	to	keep	their	teeth	healthy	with	
Dental	Play	Box.	

	
Please	check	out	the	Ash	Grove	twitter	

feed	@ashgroveacademy	for	updates	and	
photos	from	all	classes	across	the	week.	

	

ASH GROVE ACADEMY 

 
 

Diary	Dates	for	Summer	Half	Term	2	
	

16th	July	Aspire	Trust	Debate	Competition	
Final	
18th	July	KS2	Musical	Concert	2.30pm	
18th	July	La	Boheme	at	Clonter	Opera	
19th	July	Ash	Grove	Talent	Show	Final	
23rd	July	Performance	of	The	Greatest	
Showman		
24th	July	Performance	of	The	Greatest	
Showman	
24th	July	Ash	Grove	Enterprise	Marketplace	
25th	July	Last	Day	of	term,	Leavers’	Assembly	
and	Progress	Cup.	

	



	

	
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

	 	

	
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

Year	6	SATS	Results	
Again	 Ash	 Grove	 children	 have	
outperformed	the	national	average	by	
a	 massive	 margin.	 This	 year	 in	
particular	we	have	more	children	than	
ever	 achieving	 at	 greater	 depth	 in	
reading,	 writing	 and	 maths.	 This	 is	
testimony	 to	 the	 resilience	 and	
aspirations	 of	 the	 children	 as	 well	 as	
the	teaching	and	learning	journey	they	
have	been	on	since	their	arrival	at	Ash	
Grove.	We	 are	 all	 incredibly	 proud	 of	
them	 and	 they	 have	 much	 to	
celebrate.	 Well	 done	 to	 Year	 6	 on	 a	
fantastic	set	of	results.	

	

The	Greatest	Showman	
	

Tickets	 for	 both	 performances	
are	now	on	sale	from	the	school	
office	 and	 are	 selling	 out	 fast.	
To	 avoid	 disappointment,	
please	 purchase	 your	 tickets	 in	
advance.	In	order	to	ensure	the	
children	 are	 able	 to	 perform	 at	
their	 very	 best	 without	
distraction,	 crèche	 facilities	 for	
younger	pre	school	children	will	
be	available	on	both	nights.	
	End	of	Year	Reports	

This	 year,	 you	 will	 receive	 a	 report	 in	 a	
revised	 format.	 The	 report	 will	 outline	
your	 child’s	 attainment,	 progress	 and	
effort	 in	 all	 curriculum	 areas	 and	 will	
include	 a	 personal	 comment	 from	 the	
class	 teacher	 on	 your	 child’s	 conduct	
throughout	 the	 year.	Each	child	 has	 also	
been	 asked	 to	 reflect	 in	 depth	 on	 the	
areas	 of	 learning	 and	 as	 a	 result	 define	
their	 next	 steps.	 The	 revised	 format	 has	
been	 approved	 in	 consultation	 with	 the	
parent	council	and	we	hope	you	will	find	
it	 informative	 and	 very	 personalised	 to	
the	 successes	 and	 attributes	 of	 your	
child.	 Lynne	and	Chris	

	
We	 wish	 to	 extend	 our	 sincerest	
congratulations	 to	 Lynne	 and	 Chris	 (our	
local	 Child	 minders,	 very	 familiar	 faces	 in	
the	 playground	 and	 big	 supporters	 of	 the	
school)	 on	 securing	 their	 recent	 Ofsted	
judgement	of	OUTSTSANDING.	It’s	brilliant	
news	for	our	community.	

Only	the	best	for	our	children.	

KS2	Musical	Concert	
	

Join	 us	 at	 2.30pm	 on	
Wednesday	 18th	 July	 in	 the	
school	 hall	 for	 the	 KS2	
Musical	 Concert	 when	 our	
Recorders,	Brass	and	Ukelele	
Bands	will	be	performing.	
	

Talent	Show	
The	 children	 have	 been	
auditioning	 for	 the	 Talent	 Show	
Final,	 which	 will	 take	 place	 next	
week	 on	 19th	 July	 at	 9.30am.	
Please	feel	free	to	join	us	to	show	
your	support	for	the	finalists.	

	


